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The Entrance Ceremony 

  On April 8, two hundred and fifty-two students were welcomed into Wayo Konodai Girls’ High 

School. The students looked excited to meet their new homeroom teachers and classmates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              There are 8 first year classes.                                                  One student made a speech  

                                                                                                             representing all first year students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         It was an impressive start to their                                                 They are looking forward to  

                      high school life.                                                         making many happy memories. 

The Makuhari Overnight Study Retreat 

  On April 15, the first year students gathered in Makuhari for a one-night study retreat. 

They learned about Wayo and its history. They are learning how to be elegant Wayo girls. A 

spirit of teamwork, cooperation, and friendship could be seen.     

 

Australian Girls Visit Our High School 

  On April 12th, twelve students and two teachers from Santa Maria College in 

Perth Australia arrived in Japan for a 2week visit.  They visited  Kyoto and Hiroshi-

ma and various places in the Kanto area. During their homestays, they and the 

Wayo girls made many happy memories that they will treasure all of their lives. 

 

Welcome Party for First Year Students 

On April 19, the Welcome party was held. Clubs and committees had per-

formances or presentations to recruit new members! All the clubs look so 

fun! 


